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Brian, 

  

We have now discussed your proposal to meet with representatives from our Campaign 
and the response I’m afraid was not positive.   In light of your previous tricky behaviour 

and the attitude evident in your responses to objections to the planning application, 
opinion was that a meeting with you would simply allow you to claim further consultation 

has occurred whilst sticking to your plans in your usual manner.   
  

Because of this we have decided to put to you the demands of local people to you 

directly.  These were put forward in a recent petition against the 10pm closing time of 
the hostel courtyard and against the proposed lighting scheme.  Residents from all the 

neighbouring mansion blocks as well as nearly every business along the affected stretch 
of Grays Inn Road put their names in support of this petition.  In this respect, your 

continuing insistence that Community Council, attended often by just 2 individuals, has 
somehow come to an ‘agreement’ with local people an 

 


